New year Message from AIGA Board President

Dear members,

I take this opportunity to share my first message of 2024. Over the past year, we as AIGA members have done very well in significantly improving safety in product transportation and occupational area. Across the board, we have seen reductions in high-severity PVAs, rollovers and injuries. We have also avoided any major process safety incidents. These achievements could not have been easy as the pandemic impacted all our organizations and businesses nearly for 3 years. We could achieve these stellar results only through your personal commitment and ownership of safety.

As such, please allow me to convey a big "Thank You" to all AIGA members. Through your voluntary contribution, we managed to stay active and engaged as an association, whether it's through virtual conversations or in-person meetings.



Looking forward, I am confident that the gas industry in Asia is well positioned for sustained growth. Also, the future of hydrogen in mobility and clean energy is very bright. Let us all remain focused on maintaining and improving our good results, and leverage new innovations in digital and AI tools to accelerate us towards Zero Incidents and Accidents.

Thank you once again for your support. I wish all of you a healthy and prosperous year ahead.

Helder Teixeira

President and CEO, Nippon Sanso Holdings Singapore(NSHS), AIGA Board President